Scoil Eoin Baiste wishes to support
Save our Homeless
by having a
Christmas

Food Parcel

Appeal
6th to 15th December 2022.
 Please support, if you can, by    

 bringing a bag of non-perishable   

 goods to school.
Tea, coffee, jam, tinned foods, biscuits, cake, juice, sugar, sweets, flour, jelly, custard, pasta, diluted drinks, shampoo, shower gel, soap, toothpaste, nappies, wipes etc.
